
This goes against all things Australian! The government needs to start listening to all the reports that 
the Aboriginal People know what’s best for the Aboriginal People.

If this bill gets passed then all the hard work from the Public Apology will be lost and you will be 
continuing to remove all Basic Human Rights from the Aboriginal People.

This government embraces other cultures from other countries and does all it can to help them, but 
yet you continue to be destructive towards a rich culture and knowledgeable, embracing people?

This is not the answer, and all people deserve to be treated with the basic rights as humans.


